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“Covering the World with the Word” 

September 11, 2017 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
 
So sorry for the delay in the newsletter. We have been very busy getting the Bibles 
ready for Cuba. 
 
Our telethon was a success, however we did not reach the goal of $250,000,00 but 
were able to raise around $175,000.00. We praise the Lord for what he has done. This 
is the second highest we have ever raised during the telethon. Thanks to all of you 
who had a part in this. May the Lord richly bless you for your faithfulness in getting 
the Word of God out to those who have never heard the good news of the Gospel.  
 
Mount Pisgah’s Printing Ministry is an exciting place with the following projects be-
ing completed and started. Will you please pray the Lord will provide all the paper, 
funds, shipping, and safe distribution of these scriptures to the places mentioned be-
low. We praise the Lord he has allowed you our supporting churches to be a part of 
this great ministry in fulfilling the great commission of reaching the world with the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ! 
 

1 MILLION SPANISH JOHN AND ROMANS 
FOR HONDURAS!!! 

 
We have 175,000 ready of the 1 million we are sending to Missionary John Staman. 
We have volunteers coming in 2 days a week in order to accomplish this goal. Praise 
the Lord for these folks.  
 

A TOTAL OF 15,000 SPANISH WHOLE BIBLES 
HAVE BEEN COMPLETED AND SHIPPED AND ON 
THEIR WAY TO THE CUBIAN MILITARY!! 
PRAISE THE LORD!!! (Thanks to the all our volunteers from 
several churches who have worked on this project. Could not have done it 
without you) Here is video link of the Bibles being packed and shipped. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cTE1csg5L_A&t=4s 
 
We are getting ready to ship another 3,000 Spanish Whole Bibles that have been re-
quested for school children in the mountains of Honduras. Praise the Lord we are able 
to meet this request too. 
 

Future Needs:  We are in the searching stage of a new/used perfect binder to 
do our whole Bibles. We will be looking for a multiple pocket binder to upgrade our 
old Mueller pony binder. We are looking in the price range of $150,000.00—
$175,000.00 Please pray we find the right one. 
 
In His Service 
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